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August 19, 2020

Dear Cuyama students and families:

We are very excited to inform you that the student laptops will be distributed to each student on Monday, August 24, 2020, from 12:00 p.m. (noon) to 2:30 p.m. K-8 students need to come to the elementary cafeteria and 9-12 high school students need to come to the high school library to pick up your laptops and hot spot. Every student needs to come and pick up his/her device on Monday. See you then. 
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